
 

NOTICE OF A COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING  

BY VIDEOCONFERENCE OR CONFERENCE CALL 

 

 The Board of Trustees of the Barrington Public Library District will 

hold a Committee of the Whole Meeting on Monday, June 29, 2020, 

beginning at 5:00 p.m.  Due to health and safety concerns related to the 

COVID-19 virus, this meeting will be held via videoconference/ 

conference call pursuant to P.A. 100-0640 (SB 2135). 

 Members of the public may listen to this meeting by dialing          

1-312-626-6799 and using webinar ID:  950 0457 2316 with password 

920995; or may participate by using this URL:    

https://balibrary-org.zoom.us/j/95004572316?pwd=QzYydk5CTFFWc0VpdVR5aDNLcGxYdz09 

Password:  920995 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
International numbers available: https://balibrary-org.zoom.us/u/abVa9tHEje 

 

https://balibrary-org.zoom.us/j/95004572316?pwd=QzYydk5CTFFWc0VpdVR5aDNLcGxYdz09
https://balibrary-org.zoom.us/u/abVa9tHEje

	-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

